From: g
To: Annilene McRobb

Subject: Letter regarding crosswalk/banner petition

Date: May 1, 2024 12:51:29 PM

You don't often get email from d

Learn why this is important

**CAUTION:** This email originated from outside of The Town of Minto. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and/or know the contents to be safe.

Good afternoon,

I realized that I have signed a petition going to the Town of Minto regarding crosswalks and banners without fully understanding the intentions and implications of the petition. I did not intend to support any request or suggestion that the Town of Minto not continue to support LGTBQ2+ initiatives, such as the pride crosswalk or banners. I believe in and support the efforts by the town and any other associated groups to make Minto a more inclusive and welcoming place for everyone.

I would like to ask that you disregard my signature on the petition. Thank you,

Doug Anderson



Virus-free.www.avg.com